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Nattivak Hunters & Trappers Organization

Chairman

Qikigtaaluk Wildlife Board
P.O. Box 219

Rankin Inlet, NU

Dear Mr. Qillag

RE: Public hearing for Baffin Island Caribou

On behalf of the membership and the residents of Qikigtarjuaqg, the Nattivak HTO is
submitting it's statement that the Nattivak HTO supports it's harvesters to be allowed
limited harvest as the meat is usually shared with the community, and the caribou
hunting ground is two to three days away from the community, which one trip with
snowmobile cost well over $1,000 for 1 week of caribou hunt and according to our
knowledge harvesters had been harvesting on how much they can bring back.

During the hearings Nattivak will present Community concerns based on the feed back
from it's membership and in accordance with 3 options.
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Sincerely,
Harry Alookie
Chairman

PO. Box 10 Qikigtarjuag, Nunavut X0A 0BO
Telephone: (867) 927-8836 Fax: (867) 927-8525 E-mail: nattivak_hta@gqinig.com
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PO. Box 10 Qikigtarjuag, Nunavut X0A 0BO
Telephone: (867) 927-8836 Fax: (867) 927-8525 E-mail: nattivak_hta@qinig.com




